
Comment for planning application 24/00375/F
Application Number 24/00375/F

Location Os Parcels 7685 6871 8775 1582 3675 3173 1865 0250 8545 7331 1724 And Part 0006
Adjoining Stratford Road A422 Wroxton

Proposal Formation of two fishing lakes, two nursery lakes, the siting of 15 accommodation lodges, 8
pods, a management building and ancillary vehicular access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Katherine Daniels  
 

Organisation
Name Woodcock

Address Cromwells,Eastgate,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I strongly object to this proposal. It is laughable that, next to the same landowner's awful 
motocross scar on the countryside and community, there is talk of 'tranquility' by the 
applicant! 
It is totally unsustainable use of land, as with the motocross not serving a local need, 
disregarding impact on wildlife and         the environment. Access too is a major issue off a 
road that already has serious issues in terms of risk. 
The joining up with the same landowners' motocross site would create a huge swathe of 
development across an area that should be protected and is completely unsuitable to this 
sort of activity and alien to the character of the countryside. Access would be entirely by car, 
there is no alternative, and one wonders what pollution the actual development will produce. 
CDC should stop this application at the earliest opportunity, sending out a message that, at 
last, they are serious about protecting our countryside, environment and listening to local, 
emphasising local, voices.  
I also am concerned that the (already widely well-known) landowner's name has been 
redacted; I can see no reason why this should have been done.
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